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Fourth Sunday of Easter 
 

Email:  zion@zionlutheransf.com              Phone: 605-338-5226            Website: www.zionlutheransf.com 

THE YOUTH are still selling Hy-Vee cards. 5% of  
every sale comes back to support the Youth  
programs. Stop in the Atrium today or stop by the  
office during the week to purchase the cards. 

AS WE GATHER: Our Bible Reading of the Day is Matthew 6:25-34. In the Sermon on the Mount, Je-
sus reminds His listeners not to worry about things they cannot control. The birds of the air and the 
flowers of the field serve as examples of God’s continuing care for His creation. Likewise, we have no 
need for worry or anxiousness because God provides and cares for us. 

THE FLOWERS ON THE ALTAR this  morning 
are given by Gene and Betty Schultz. They are 
thankful for 62 years of marriage on May 5th and all 
of God’s many blessings. We thank Gene and Betty 
for providing the flowers for our services today. 

A BIG THANK YOU to those who helped with the 
evening meal at the Westside Banquet on Monday 
night.  133 guests were served! 

WEDNESDAY PROGRAMS 

5:30 to 6:15 pm - Supper    

Lasagna, Salad, and French Bread 
5:45 pm - Young Adult Bible Study 

 

6:30 pm - Owl, Hoot, Confirmation  

 

                     SENIOR BREAKFAST TODAY at 9:15 AM 
                                          Everyone is Invited 
 
      
 
 
                                                               
                                                                                                 

   
Not Pictured:                                                                      
    Carter Schuster, Cole Boden, Michael Davis      

A NEW MEMBER CLASS will be held on  
Saturday, May 11 from 9:00 am to 3:00 pm. Lunch 
will be provided. If you would like to become a 
member or have recently transferred your  
membership to Zion Lutheran - this Class is for you. 
Please contact Lisa in the church office (605-338-
5226) to sign-up for the Class and arrange a time to 
pick up the materials. 

Michael Sipes 

Ellie Huber 
Faith Fiechtner 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS to Pastor Greg Lehr and Jacob Shoup for  

receiving the “Sioux Empire Spirit of Volunteerism” Award  

on Thursday!   

They were nominated by Dakotabilities.  Zion has been volunteering 

with the “Jesus Cares” program since 2012.  Pastor Greg and Jacob 

even jumped in  

during Covid and had Zoom classes while  

everyone was quarantined to their homes.  

The Spirit of Volunteerism Awards is a long-standing event that  

celebrates the contributions of volunteers in Sioux Falls.   

Congratulations Pastor Greg and Jacob!!  

 

 


